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Approved Clear Lake Township 
Board Meeting Minutes 

August 16th, 2022 

Approved minutes of the August 16th, 2022 Clear Lake Township Board meeting held at the Clear Lake 

Township Hall. 

 

Members present were:  Chairman Gary Gray, Supervisor Bud Stimmler, Supervisor Ross Imholte, 
Treasurer Paul Goenner, Road Engineer T. Vander Eyk and Clerk Nancy Betzler Others present were: 
Deputy Jeff, Judy Anderson, Gary Anderson and Mike Kampmeyer. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gary Gray. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
The Supervisors reviewed the minutes of the regular township board meeting held on July 19th, 2022.  
Ross Imholte made a motion to approve the minutes. Second by Bud Stimmler. Motion carried.  
 
After reviewing the bills presented, Bud Stimmler motioned to pay the bills with a second made by Ross 
Imholte.  Motion carried.  Bills were paid. 
 

SHERIFF’S REPORT: Deputy Sgt. Sturm was present to give a report for Clear Lake Township. The report 

shows 180 calls for service last month, compared to 119 calls during June of last year.  

LIBRARY BOARD ADVISORY GROUP: No report. 
 
WATER ADVISORY GROUP: No report. 
 
FIRE DEPARTMENT ADVISORY BOARD:    
 
PARK & TRAILS REPORT: No report. 
 
ROAD REPORT: Eyk reported on the following items: 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS:   
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Miscellaneous  

 

Bud informed the Board the AED device is installed in the Township parking lot.  

 

Gary asked for a motion to adjourn. Ross made the motion. Second by Bud. Motion carried.  
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Respectfully Submitted, 

Nancy Betzler 

Township Clerk 


